From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 3:26:21 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 2:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mark Wey

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To say that the address of] _, North Bruce Peninsula is not a Seasonal property that is used less
than 60 days per annum. Is quite simple false.

To eliminate the Seasonal Rate Class is just a Hydro One dream. Meant only to increase prices!

Please reconsider.

Regards,
Mark

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



